
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Thursday 

June 9, 2022 
 

 Hot lunch today is Subway .  Please remember to take all packaging and any leftovers home with 
you.  Once the lunch has been distributed, please place your bin in the hallway for collection. 

 All musical theatre students (grade 7 and grade 8), please meet in the dance/drama room after 
school today.  Again, it is VERY important that you attend.  We perform one week from today!! 

 Gabby and Tayte, please meet Mrs. Meadows in the dance/drama room at 12:15 today.  
 Girls volleyball is cancelled for tomorrow morning. 
 Congratulations to all the track athletes who participated in yesterday's City Championships. The 

Gordon Head team was a force at Cities, taking home top 5 finishes in most of the events we had 
athletes in. Everyone worked hard, and supported each other - both Miss Smith and Ms. Nelson 
were impressed with the students who were there!  Shout out to Spencer B. who finished first in all 
three of his events and set a new city record in the 300 metre.  

 


